Any Other Business: The Clerk reported that she had received a call from
Michael Brett saying that the Wighton Cemetery Gates were broken and
needed repair. The matter was passed to George who, on inspection, has
managed to carry out the repair himself.

The Chairman received an email from Mrs Lindy Green regarding her
concerns on the siting of the defibrillator on the village hall, suggesting it
could be placed in the telephone box which is in a more noticeable position.
The Clerk was asked to write to BT asking if instead of the present telephone,
could we have an Emergency only telephone installed, this would then allow
room for the defibrillator to be placed in the telephone box.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.15pm.

Next Meeting: Monday 13™ September 2021.



